
Dear Brittany, 

We are pleased to inform you that researchers from the National Allergy Centre of 
Excellence had a paper published in Tropical Medicine and Infectious Diseases 
yesterday titled: "The Human Health Impacts of the Red Imported Fire Ant in the Western 
Pacific Region Context: A Narrative Review". 
It may be too late, but we wanted to forward this to you as it could be assistance to the 
Senate inquiry in addition to the NACE and A&AA submission. 
 
Kind regards, 
Thilanka 
 
Thilanka Morawakage BSc, MBiomedHlthSc 
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